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By email:  foi+request-5984-495d6671@righttoknow.org.au 

 

Dear APP1E5, 

Your application under the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 (GIPA Act) 

On 11 December 2019 we received your application for the following information under the GIPA 
Act: 

'I request Video from the surveillance camera that monitors the red light / speed 
camera at the intersection of Polding Street and The Horsley Drive Fairfield on 
19/9/2019 from 14:10 until 14:20' 

On 11 December 2019, we sent you a letter stating that your application was invalid as the 
information you were seeking could not be identified from the details provided in your request and 
the required application fee had not been received.  As we have not heard back from you, we 
advise that this application is now closed and we will securely dispose of your documentation. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 8202 3768, if you have any questions about this 
letter. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enza Kursun 
Manager, Information Access 


